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Dear Members,

Again it has been a very interesting 12 months with many changes as well as
improvements. My Presidency has been very eventful and extremely time
consuming but so rewarding as | look back on our achievements over the past
few years.

Our journey together has been inspirational and | sincerely thank all our
Volunteers and all our Board Members for their support and help over this past
year. Our future is looking great and I’'m sure success is clearly on the horizon.
However, it will only come to fruition with the support of all our members and
volunteers and of course a strong, united Board of Directors.

Unfortunately | have experienced a number of family issues over the last few
months and have made the horrendous decision to vacate my position as
President as | cannot divide my time between both. | hope you will forgive me,
but for me, family comes first.

| will always love Callala and will watch the Club’s progress into the next phase
of 2018.

Yours sincerely,

Jane Davis



